QAHarnett

COUNTY Department of Environmental Health

NORTH CAROLINA

www.hamett.org
September 30, 2008

Harnett County Government Complex
Mr. & Mrs. Cecil W. McIntyre 307 Cornelius Hamett Boulevard

P O Box 548 Lillington, NC 27546
Cameron, NC 28326

ph: 910-893-7547

RE: County of Harnett Land Use Application #08-5-20867 fax: 910.893-9371

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Mclntyre,
An Environmental Health Specialist from the Harnett County Health Department evaluated your property for the
purpose of issuing an Improvement Permit. This individual was unable to issue a permit for this property due to
concerns about one or more of the following:

1. Topography and/or landscape position. (.1940)
_X__2.Soil characteristics — texture, structure, mineralogy. (.1941)

3. Soil wetness condition. (.1942) *
_ X__4. Soil depth. (.1943)

5. Restrictive horizons. (.1944)

6. Available space. (.1945)

7. Other
This notification is not a denial. This is simply to inform you that the Environmental Health Specialist who
evaluated your property was not able to issue a permit and that your application has been referred to Oliver
Tolksdorf, this department’s designated Soil Scientist, for further review and evaluation. If you need to
determine the status of your application, Oliver can be reached at 893-7547 between 8:00 and 9:00 am, Monday
through Friday.
Singerely,
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J oe/ West, R.S.

Environmental Health Specialist

Harnett County Health Department
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xc: Central Permitting

strong roots - new growth



